
 

 

 

 

 

29th March 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Pupil Premium 

We have enclosed a flyer giving details of how you can sign your child up for Pupil Premium 
funding if they meet the criteria.  This would not only entitle them to a Free School Meal but also 
lots of other benefits to support your child.  This support could include academic, social and 
emotional or extra-curricular activities. 

Even if your child is in Foundation Stage or Key Stage 1 and receives a Universal Free School 
Meal, please still apply for Pupil Premium as it makes a huge difference to the funding we receive 
as a school.  This will also ensure that their access to Free School Meals will continue into Key 
Stage 2. 

It is important to apply for all children in your family to maximise the amount of funding. 

To apply, please search for ‘Free School Meals’ online or click on the link below: 

Information about claiming FSM  

If you would like any help, guidance or advice, please don’t hesitate to contact staff in the school 
office. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Jo Smalley      Jenny Metcalfe 

Jo Smalley      Jenny Metcalfe 
Assistant Deputy Headteacher   Assistant Deputy Headteacher 
  

 

 

Executive Headteacher: 
Gina Cooke 

Heads of School: 
Lindsay Fry and Kerry Parker 

CEO: 
James Passmore 

 

https://www.wiltshire.gov.uk/schools-learning-free-school-meals

